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Congratulations and Celebrations  

Two years ago, we appointed two new teachers straight from finishing their training. This week 

they finished their Early Career Teacher programme – both passing with flying colours! 

Marianne Renny (Y1/2) and Ellie Ball (Y5/6) are both brilliant teachers and we have learnt so 

much from them. We are very proud of their success – and very glad that we managed to grab 

them before another school did! Congratulations to them both!  

On Monday we are having a keyboard assembly in the lower hall at 11am. Some of Tim’s 

students will be playing for us – if your child is one of them then you will have received an 

email, and it would be lovely if you could join us as they perform.  

Finally, thank you to all of you who have volunteered to help with trips and sports days over the 

last few weeks – we couldn’t do these things without you!                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES 

 

Mon 8th – Keyboard 

Assembly 11am  

Mon 8th – Transition 

afternoon  

Tues 9th – Y6 SATs results 

Weds 10th – Y3/4 Canon 

Lee farm trip 

Weds 10th – SEND coffee 

afternoon 2:15pm 

Thurs 11th – Y6 Crucial 

Crew  

Thurs 11th – Welcome to 

KS1 meeting 2:30pm 

Thurs 11th – Fishergate’s 

got Talent 5pm-7pm 

Fri 12th – Reports out  

 

 

 

 

FRIENDS OF FISHERGATE 

Helpers to set up Fair: 
If you are available between 9.30 and 11.30 on Tomorrow 
Morning - we have a good number of gazebos to put up and 
stalls to set up on the school field ready for the fair starting at 12 
midday. If you can help for any duration please feel free to pop 
along – every 
helping hand will be much appreciated.  
We look forward to seeing everyone at the Fair!  
 
Friends and Leavers: 
Next school year we will be looking for a new Chairperson on 
the committee, to take the reins with the option to engage in a 
gentle handover across the year. If you are interested in this 
role, get in touch. 
As families move on from our school at the end of this term, the 
continuation of Friends relies on parents and carers in the 
school coming forward to get involved organising charitable 
fundraising and social events.  
As always if you are interested in a committee position, just 
being involved or happy to help when needed, please drop an 
email to friendsoffishergateschool@gmail.com so we can keep 
you informed. Thanks xx  
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PHASE UPDATES 

 

EYU – The Early Years’ children had their own elections yesterday. They went to the ballot box to 

vote for their end of term treat - popcorn and a movie, making an ice-cream shop or decorating 

biscuits. They had to prove who they were with picture ID and were crossed off from the register 

when they came to vote. Ice-cream had a land-slide victory. Please see some photos below.  

Year 1/2 – Key Stage 1 have had a really busy week including some fantastic workshops from the 

NSPCC, an amazing trip to Scarborough Sealife Centre and a really enjoyable (if a little windy!) 

Sports Day. Thank you to all the parents who volunteered to help on the trip and at Sports Day to 

make these things possible.  

Year 3/4 – This week Year 3 and 4 have been investigating how to write clear instructions. Next 

week we are all baking following our own written recipes. All children have enjoyed a fantastic 

Sports Day. We are so proud of their enthusiasm to participate and how they encourage and support 

each other. Next week we are also visiting Cannon Hall Farm for a well-earned end of year treat. 

Y5/6 - Year 5/6 spent a terrific day on Bridlington beach. The children's behaviour and manners were 

exemplary and everyone had a fantastic time. We've started work on the leavers' show but that's all  

hush-hush for the moment! 

                                                                            

 
NEW ART CLUB  

 
Next term a new after-school club will 
be starting. Art Club will be run by local 
illustrator and art tutor Lucy Monkman. 
In the club pupils will explore different 
subject matter and different ways of 
working, for example, drawing, painting, 
collage and three-dimensional work. 
Each term they will also look at the work 
of a particular artist. The club is open to 
pupils of Years 4, 5 and 6 and it will be 
after-school on Wednesday afternoons 
finishing at 4:30pm. All the materials are 
provided. For further details including 
the start date and payment information 
please contact 
Lucy: lucy.monkman@btinternet.com. 
Examples of her work can be seen 
here: https://www.lucymonkman.com. 
 
 
 

 

LIBRARY HELPERS 

If any parents or carers have time 

from September to join our team of 

librarians, please let the office know. A 

big thank you from Ms Rees to all 

those adults who helped both to keep 

the library organised and tidy, and ran 

library clubs for children. An extra big 

thank you to Andrea Blakeston who 

coordinated this. 
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Polling Day in Early Years and our Fishergate 

Rainbow  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


